

SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER JUNE 2024

It is finally summertime. If you have not, please make sure your child has sunscreen. We will be spending time outside as much as possible. If they want to bring a water bottle please make sure their name is on it. I have cups and they are welcome to come in to the 3's & 4's class to get water out of the sink.

We ask that you please donate \$3 to help with morning snack. We have a snack around 10. This is half way between breakfast and lunch. If you know your children they are starving by this time.

For those not going to summer school we will be going to the pool on Wednesday's. We will go from 12-3. It will be \$3 per child to get in. Unfortunately they will not accept if you have a pool pass. The children going to summer school will be going to the pool every Tuesday and Thursday in July with us.

We will be having Ms. Tammy from the MU Extension office come and do a lesson on gardening with us once a week. We will be getting dirty please make sure they are in old clothes or ones that can get dirty. I will let you know the day when she answers back.

Happy Father's Day to all the dad's, grandpa's, & uncle's!

Dates to Remember

4-28 Summer School (Tuesday-Friday)

13th Donuts with Dad 7-8:30 am

16th Father's Day

Wednesday's pool days

Thank you,

Ms. Erica

Ms. Arianna